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Dear Fellow Chapter Members

I just received word this morning that Mike Gilliam will have as a guest at our meeting Laurence Libin from 
New York City. He is currently an honorary curator with Steinway and Sons. He recently retired from the 
Metropolitan Museum of the Arts in NYC. He began his career as a piano technician. He will be speaking to 
our group promptly at 8:30 a.m. before any other business or technical information. This will allow him to 
catch a flight later in the morning. This will be a unique opportunity that you will want to take advantage of.

Norman Cantrell


